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HIGHLIGHTS 

OF OUR WEEK: 
 

Presentation 

Night 

 

Musica Viva 

 

Santa Claus 
 

Dear Parents,  
 

 
Thank you to all who attended Presentation Night and helped make it so successful.  Congratulations 
to all students who performed beautifully.  Thank you Ms Grahame & Mrs Marshall for helping the 
students. 
 
Thank you to Stuart Keith for being Scrutineer and observing the vote counting process.                 
Congratulations to our School Leaders for 2015:   
 
School Captain - Chloe Neale Vice Captain - Thomas Chalker 
 
Well done to our Dux for 2014 - Rani Woodside.  
 
MOVIES tomorrow - please pack lunch and a drink in disposable bags clearly labelled with your 
child’s name.  Students are to wear sports uniform and hats.  Mrs Marshall, Ms Grahame and       
Sheridan will be supervising the excursion. 
 
DVDs of the school play and Small School Sports Carnival photos are available at the office for 
$10.00.  Tanya has done a very professional job - thank you and once again thank you to Andrew 
Micallef for filming Cinderella & Rockerfellla. 
 
The Annual Book Fair is still open - last chance for Christmas gifts.  There is a great range of books to 

choose from, and there is also a great variety box - pens, pencils, erasers etc. which make great 

stocking fillers.  Please come along and support this event as our School Library benefits from all 

sales. 

Please return all Library books so they don’t get lost over the holidays. 

 
Kind Regards, 
  
Liza Duncan 
Principal       

 
   

 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our departing Year 6 students - Chelsea, Rani, 

Libby, Lauren, Justin and Laura - Congratulations 

and good luck in your future years!! 
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Celebrating Success 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

      POSITIVE SIDE OF THE LEVEL SHEET - WEEK 9, Term 4, 2014 

Kinder:   Cameron Hawkless, Archie Rutter 

Year 1:   Hunter Montgomery, Monique Sharman 

Year 2:   William Micallef,  Kurt Rutter, Tom Sheridan,  

Year 3:   Sarah Keith, Meg Rees 

Year 4:   Alannah McCarthy 

Year 5:   Stella Campbell 
 
 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY……To those students & staff celebrating their birthday in December -  
 
6th - Emmalee  8th - Katelyn  11th - Mikayla  23rd - Morgan 
27th - Mrs Marshall 31st - Jai 
 
And…… in January, we have -  
 
2nd - Javana   2nd -  Chloe  7th - Rani  9th - Hunter  
 

NEWS FROM 3-4-5-6 
 

We have had a busy week in 3-4-5-6.  On Monday we enjoyed the Police talk.  Wednesday we had a    
wonderful musical experience with “Zeeko,” a trio who played electric guitar, bass guitar and drums, 
along with many other instruments including the bottle and the cahon. 
 
We have been writing Christmas poetry and doing our mathematics.  Our room looks very festive, with 
lots of paper chains and we have been making Christmas ball decorations to take home. 
 
Well done everyone at Presentation Night.  You were all beautifully behaved and sang wonderfully. 

Year 6:   Chelsea Neale, Justin Thompson 

WALL OF FAME: 

Congratulations to 
Jessica Sharman for 
achieving her 3rd    
Certificate of           
Commendation - 9 
Honour Ribbons and 
90 Progress Awards. 
 
Well done, Jessica!!! 

MATHLETICS STARS -  WEEK 10  
 

Alannah - 1 Bronze;    Oliver  2 Bronze;   
Regan  - 5 Bronze, 1 Silver;   Alec - 5 Bronze, 2 Silver;  
Cameron - 1 Bronze. 
 

Keep up the great work!!!! 
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COMMUNITY ITEMS 

 

TARALGA SPORTS CLUB “KIDS” CHRISTMAS PARTY - Sunday, 14th           

December commencing at 3:00 pm.  Santa will arrive sometime in the afternoon. 

“It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas.” 

 

ICC CRICKET WORLD CUP COMES TO GOULBURN this summer - Wed, 31st 

December - 7 - 11 am - Belmore Park, Saturday, 17th January, 2015 2 - 10 pm and     

Sunday, 18th January, 2015 - 2 - 8 pm - Carr Confoy Park, Goulburn.  For a copy of the 

ad, please come to the office or for more information for junior players, please contact 

Danny Yeadon - 4822 1529. 

 

TULLY PARK INDOOR SPORTS CENTRE - Cricket Coaching Clinics during   

January - ages 8 - 16 years.  For full details - contact the office for a copy of the ad 

or for further information, please contact Garry Mortimer - 4822 1155 or 0403 812 

819. 
 

Christmas in the Park - Memorial Park Crookwell - 13th December: 4-7 pm  - Fairy 

Floss, slushies, drinks, jumping castle, bomb your friend - water fun, Santa at 5pm, hot 

food from 5 pm, Carols & entertainment 6 - 7 pm, battle arena, Jamie Agius - Country & 

Western singer.  Sounds like great fun!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE OFFICE CORNER: 
 

STUDENT BANKERS PLEASE TAKE NOTE:  
 
On Monday, 15th December during recess, ALL      
student bankers for 2014 will have their names put in 
a “hat” for a prize draw.  The prizes are all the     
banking display rewards, so if you missed out on one 
during the year, you might be lucky enough to win 
one on Monday.   GOOD LUCK & good saving!!! 

 

Rani Woodside, Dux - 2014 - with proud mum Jill. 
Congratulations and well done on your effort.   

     Mrs Marshall, Ms Grahame, Meg, Ray, Alec, Ella, Angus & 
Jason received awards at Monday’s Assembly from Ms Duncan. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Andrew, Oliver, Morgan, Jason, Alec, Ella, Tom, Cameron, Kurt & Archie received Progress Awards at Monday’s Assembly.    

Thomas, Blake, Chloe, Libby, Katelyn, Toby, Jai, Alannah & jessica also received Progress Awards   

A happy group of swimmers - Meg, Ella, Rani, jai, Stella, Laura & Chloe  received their Swimming Certificates.    

Our final group of swimmers - Emmalee, Libby, Mikayla, Alannah, Lauren, Blake, Justin, Harry, Ray, Alec,     
Sarah, Jessica and Evelyn with their Certificates.  Well done to all on another successful Swimming School. 

Police Office Barbara 
Beard with Oliver    
during the talk given to 
our students.               

Our students really enjoyed the Musica Viva performance 
on Wednesday.  Thank you P & C for paying for this event. 


